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Monday 29th January 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Y3 ‘Wild Sheffield’ Visit to Ecclesall Woods, Sheffield – Wednesday 6th March 2024 

As part of the children’s learning in science and PSHE we will be visiting Ecclesall Woods on Wednesday 6th 

March 2024 and will experience a series of sessions provided by ‘Wild Sheffield’.  These sessions will 

include den building and making a camp fire.  For more information about the work of Wild Sheffield 

please see www.wildsheffield.com/discover/outdoor-learning. 

On the morning of the visit, you will need to supply your child with a packed lunch in a bag, as children will 

need to carry their lunches.  When in Ecclesall Woods, we will eat lunch in the JG Graves Woodland 

Discovery Centre.  Children who are currently in receipt of free school meals will have their packed lunch 

provided for them by school. 

We will travel to the woods via coach.  Children will not need to wear school uniform for this visit and 

should instead wear warm and comfortable clothing suitable for den building etc.   The children will be 

outside for most of the day and so a warm, waterproof coat, hat and gloves and sensible footwear should 

also be worn. 

We are asking parents/carers for a voluntary contribution of £10 to cover the cost of the visit.  Please 

submit payment for this visit via Parent Pay and sign and return the permission slip below by Monday 26th 

February.  Parental contributions are vital in order for trips to go ahead.  

We would really appreciate it if two parent helpers were available to accompany this trip.  If you are 

interested and available to help, please indicate this on the reply slip below. 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Y3 Class Teacher  

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Y3 ‘Wild Sheffield’ Visit to Ecclesall Woods, Sheffield – Wednesday 6th March 2024 

Child’s Name: ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………...  
 

I give permission for my child to attend the Y3 ‘Wild Sheffield’ Visit to Ecclesall Woods.    
 

I have paid £10 via Parent Pay.    I am able to accompany the trip.  
 

Parent/Carer Signature: ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
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